2018 REP UNIFORM FITTING
Thursday February 22" 6-8 pm at the Civic Fieldhouse
Saturday February 24™, from 9-12 pm at Iroquois Park

Our intent with the uniform fittings is to have returning rep players the opportunity to get properly
fitted. We are not opposed to new players attending the fitting. Returning or new players must
understand being fitted for a uniform does NOT guarantee making a team.

The topic of rep uniforms was recently discussed with the Lady Blue Knights Board of Directors. The
reasoning behind the discussion was to find a way to reduce the costs to parents as well as to reduce the
waste of having multiple uniforms.

After researching various options the following was decided on:
1. Change our process of providing a new uniform every year

We are adopting a 3 year cycle for the uniforms

Uniforms are no longer included in the Rep Fee's

All players will be required to purchase a new uniform this year

The same jersey and kilt will be used for 3 years

*note — if a new jersey or kilt is required due to growth, replacing a lost one or just wear and

tear, then one can be purchased

6. Atthe end of the 3 years, a new uniform will be designed and every player will need to purchase
a new one at that time.
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The cost of the Nike uniform will be $125 including tax for a jersey, kilt and jacket.

The uniforms must be paid for the night of the parent/player meeting on April 19"

IMPORTANT — UNIFORM FITTING

In order to ensure that players get the correct fit, we have scheduled fitting times during which players
can try on the kilts and jerseys. The uniforms orders will be placed immediately following the 2™ fitting,
to ensure they are received in time for our first games.

Players MUST attend one of the following fitting sessions:
Dates of Fittings:

Thursday February 22", 6-8 pm at the Civic Fieldhouse
Saturday February 24", from 9-12 pm at Iroquois Park

If you have any questions about this, please contact Marcia Lee, Rep Director at mleel@rogers.com
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